
 

St. Joseph Catholic Church 
600 Galapago St. Denver, CO.80204 

Postal Address: 623 Fox St. Denver, CO. 80204 

Ph.303.534.4408      Fax.303.534.0177 

www.stjosephdenver.org 

IV Sunday of Advent, December 18th, 2022 

Parish Directory 

Most. Rev. Jorge Rodríguez, Pastor  

Rev. Mr. Alfonso Sandoval, Deacon  

Edlin Alvarado, Secretary/tel. 303.534.4408  

Email: Edlin.Alvarado@stjosephdenver.org 

Mary Jacob, Accountant/ tel. 303.534.4408  

Email: Mary.Jacob@stjosephdenver.org 

Magdalena Harrach, Pastoral Assistant  

tel. 303.534.4408  

Email: Magdalena.Harrach@stjosephdenver.org 

Parish Groups: 

Charismatic Renewal Prayer Group: Fri. 7:00 pm 

Nocturnal Adoration:  3rd Saturday, 9:00 pm 

Saint Joseph Marriage Group: Tuesdays 7:00 pm  

Knights of Columbus : Second Wednesday 7:00 pm 

Youth Group: Wednesdays 7:00pm — 9:00p 

Catholic Christian Family Movement USA: 303-999-
7653 

Office Hours:        
THE OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED FROM DECEMBER 26th TO 

JANUARY 3RD 2023, DUE TO THE CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS. 

WE  HOPE TO SERVE YOU IN THE NEW YEAR 2023. 

Mass Times: 

Monday – Friday            7:00 a.m.    English 

At the Convent of the Missionaries of Charity on 

633 Fox St., right next to the parish office building 

Saturday  (Anticipated) 6:00 p.m.   Spanish 

Sunday                  9:00 a.m.    English 

        11:00 a.m.  Spanish 

        1:00 p.m.    Spanish 

         6:00 p.m.   Spanish 

Confessions:  

Friday         6:00 -  7:00 p.m.  

Saturday        4:30 – 5:45 p.m.  

Holy Hour :  

Friday                               6:00— 7:00 p.m.  

Parish Schedule 

December 10
th
& 11

th 

Weekly Offertory: $ 4,992.05 

 

 

Weekly Offertory  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALL ARE  INVITED TO THE POSADAS                        

ORGANIZED BY THE DIFFERENT GROUPS  OR 

MINISTRIES OF THE PARISH, FROM  DECEMBER 

16TH TO DECEMBER 23RD AT 7:00 PM IN THE GYM. 

CHRISTMAS EVE MASS AT 8:00PM (BILINGUAL) 

CHRISTMAS DAY MASS AT 9:00 AM IN  

ENGLISH. 

JANUARY 1ST, 2023– MASS AT 9:00AM 

Announcements 

We thank all the people who helped in the             

celebration of Our Lady of Guadalupe, especially 

Esteban and Maria Lopez (donation of the image  

of Our Lady), Mrs. Ma. Daniela Aguilar (donation  

of the mariachi band), the Jimenez Family (floral 

arrangement of Our Lady), Prayer Group (food), 

Vargas and Armendáriz families (the altar of Our 

Lady), those who participated in the                               

representation of the apparitions, the choirs, the 

Tepeyac Dance and the Guadalupana Dance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“PREPARING THE WAY: RECONCILIATION      

BEFORE CHRISTMAS” 

Confessions : December 23rd  from  6:00-7:00pm  

and December 24th  4:30-7:30pm 

Announcements 


